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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, October 6, 2011 

 

County Road 28 To Be Closed Overnight for Roadway 
Maintenance at Corkscrew Hill 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department have chip-sealed pavement 

along County Road 28 at Corkscrew Hill between County Road 29 and County 

Road 153.  Due to temperature conditions, construction was delayed until late 

morning.  Therefore, an overnight closure is required to allow ample time for 

roadway construction materials to properly cure.  The roadway will re-open at 

8:00 A.M. on Friday, October 7, 2011. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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